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5th January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Happy New Year to you all. 
 
I would like to welcome back everyone for what promises to be another busy and productive term 
at Broadhurst.  I would also like to offer a particularly warm welcome to our new parents and 
children who have started school this term.  I hope that your children will very quickly begin to feel 
at home with us and I look forward to getting to know you over the coming weeks. 
 
Our newsletters will continue to be published every Friday and I look forward to sharing future news 
with you over the coming term. We shall also include contributions from Miss Belzer and individual 
classes. 
 
I wish you a pleasant weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Sylvester 
Headmistress 
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Mr. B. J. Berkery 


